
 

Brandon Vallee moved to Jefferson County, West Virginia from Cleveland, Ohio in August 2014 to serve as the 

Public Information Officer for Jefferson County Homeland Security and Emergency Management.  He studied 

history and political science at Cleveland State University.  After acquiring his Bachelor of Arts, he continued 

his post graduate work in Security Policy Studies at Notre Dame College.   Prior to working for JCHSEM, Mr. 

Vallee interned for the Cleveland Department of Public Health, under their Office of Emergency Preparedness 

and for Cuyahoga County Department of Communications, under the County Executive.    

Mr. Vallee has continued to refine his skills in emergency management by focusing on community 

preparedness, community outreach, donation collection, pet preparedness, and utilizing social media tools to 

engage the community and promote community resilience.    When not at work, Mr. Vallee can be seen with 

his faithful companion, Blizzard, all throughout the county or enjoying his hobbies.   


